From: Dave MacGurn

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Reject House Bill 2027
Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 8:26:33 AM

As a nearly 40 year residents of Bend, we really appreciate the terrific trail system that Bend
Parks and Recreation has built and maintained. We support the proposed bridge over the
Deschutes River at the southern edge of the urban growth boundary and urge a rejection of
House Bill 2027.

Sincerely,

Dave and Pam MacGurn
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